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Kendall Wals

From: Nabila Comstock

Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 9:51 AM

To: Kendall Wals

Subject: FW: Notice of Complete Application - Project #P-21-0116 - Standalone SEPA Checklist - 

City of Puyallup 

 

 

From: Shaun Dinubilo <sdinubilo@squaxin.us>  

Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2021 9:46 AM 

To: Nabila Comstock <NComstock@PuyallupWA.gov> 

Subject: RE: Notice of Complete Application - Project #P-21-0116 - Standalone SEPA Checklist - City of Puyallup  

 

CAUTION: This is an External Email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you are expecting them.  

 

Hello Nabila, 

 

Thank you for contacting the Squaxin Island Tribe Cultural Resources Department regarding the above listed 

project for our review and comment.  We have no specific cultural resource concerns for this 

project.  However, if DAHP recommends a survey, or any other additional recommendations, we concur with 

DAHP's recommendations.  We would prefer to receive an electronic copy by email once completed.  If any 

archaeological or cultural resources are uncovered during implementation, please halt work in the area of 

discovery and contact DAHP and the Squaxin Island Tribe’s Archaeologist, Shaun Dinubilo via email at 

sdinubilo@squaxin.us.   

 

 

 

Shaun Dinubilo 

Archaeologist 

Cultural Resource Department 

Squaxin Island Tribe 

200 S.E. Billy Frank Jr. Way 

Shelton, WA 98584 

Office Phone: 360-432-3998 

Cell Phone:  360-870-6324 

Email: sdinubilo@squaxin.us 

 

Email is my perfered method of communication.     

 

As per 43 CFR 7.18[a][1]) of the Archaeological Resource Protection Act, Section 304 of the National Historic 

Preservation Act, and RCW 42.56.300 of the Washington State Public Records Act-Archaeological Sites, all information 

concerning the location, character, and ownership of any cultural resource must be withheld from public disclosure.   

 


